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Media Statement 
 
To: All Media 
 
News Editors 
 
Embargoed: For immediate release 
 
Sunday, 01 September 2024 
 
50 DAYS COUNTDOWN TO THE MATRIC EXAMINATIONS  
 
The KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Education, Mr  Sipho Hlomuka, announces the 50-Day  
Countdown, with just 50 Days remaining before the 2024 Class of 2024 sits for the 
National Senior Certificate Examinations. 
 
The Department urges learners, parents, and educators to intensify their preparations 
and work collectively to improve educational outcomes in the Province of KwaZulu-
Natal. 
 
Learners are encouraged to utilize the Matric Support Study Booklets designed by the 
Department to assist in preparing for the Examinations, which commence on the 21st of 
October 2024. 
 
"Let us use the remaining 50 Days fruitfully and ensure that every learner who sits for 
the 2024 NSC exams succeeds," said MEC Sipho Hlomuka. 
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